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MEDIA RELEASE  
 

The Police focus on motorcyclist in Southern Tasmania between 9 – 15 April.  

237 motorcyclist were intercepted.  

 

Of the 237 only 5 infringement notices were to licensed motorcycle riders 

 1 motorcyclist detected travelling 25km/h over the speed limit. 

 4 motorcyclists were issued with defect notices. 

The others were either unlicensed or unregistered and should not have been on the road. 

 

There are over 19,000 motorcycle licensed riders on Tasmania’s roads. Tasmanian Motorcycle 

Council represents every one of those licensed riders. 

 

We care and promote safe riding including obeying all road rules, with the change in weather 

every rider should prepare for winter riding making particular attention to their tyres. 

 

As always it is every road user which should ride / drive to conditions and look out for each other. 

 

The focus of the police should be on everyone that breaks the law not on any one group.  

 

The TMC has asked and will continue to ask for police to be on the road catching offenders and 

letting everyone know that if you break the road rules you will be caught. 
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